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       Ice Cold Snow Cones at our front door! 
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 Black dancing stallion elicits rousing 

cheers and clapping from the residents 

and staff! 
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September 2024 

 

        
 

 

     Saraya Dilsaver   
Housekeeping 

            Shining Star  

        Matthew Shempert   
             CNA 

 

 

Employee of the Month  



 
 

Snow Cones on 

A beautiful hot 

day! 
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Rose Linn Care Center Newsletter 

is published monthly at 
Rose Linn Care Center                                         

2330 Debo Road                                                        
West Linn, Oregon  97068 

 
503-655-0474  FAX 503 210-4081 

 
Brady Waldroff—Executive Director 

Alena Pudilova - Director of Nursing  

Nathan Priest—Maintenance Director 

Michael Nicholson—Director of Human Resources 

Michael Peecher—Admissions Director  

Zachery Fowler - Director of Food Service 

Amy Schauer—Medical Records Director 

Nicole Oquist—Director of Housekeeping  

Chelsey Oquist—Assistant Director of Housekeeping 

Jennifer Williams —Activities Director  

Alan Turley—Resident Care Manager 

Franciene Thompson - Resident Care Manager 

Joyce Milbrandt - Social Services Director 

Kalisa Brown—Business Office Manager 

Mario Zambrano—Staffing & Central Supply Manager 

Sean Rogers - Administrative Assistant 

Kathleen Wyatt—Newsletter Editor & Reception  

www.roselinncarecenter.com  

 
Happy Birthday to: 

 
September 

Kevin G.     7th 
Maurene M.  12th 
Albert S.            5th  

October  
Marty F.   4th 
Lawrence L.   5th 
Stephen W.      17th 
Sandra A.       15th 

November 
 Mary R.         13th 
 Chen Z.         20th 
 Larry K.         20th  
 Garnice C.         24th 

                                                


